
The New Minas Water Commission wishes to advise its water customers 

(commercial and residential) that, beginning in July, we will be supplying water 

from one tank instead of the our normal two. This will allow refurbishment of the 

Woodvale Tank (seen from Highway 101).  

 

As a result, we are requesting that everyone be conscious of water conservation. 

This will ensure that there is plenty of water for personal use and for fire fighting 

capacity. The project will take 6-8 weeks to complete.  

 

Areas to consider: 

 Check for internal leaks and have them repaired 

 Make sure washing machine is fully loaded for each use 

 Minimize the amount of time spent watering lawn 

 Put a jug of water in the fridge instead of letting the tap run 

 Use rainwater harvesting to water your plants 

 Refrain from washing vehicles as much as possible 

 Take shorter showers 

By working together, we will ensure a constant supply of water.  The New Minas 

Water Commission apologizes in advance for any inconvenience this may cause 

and expresses its appreciation for your understanding. 


